
Information for Parents  
Free School Meals and Clothing Grants 
 
Applications for free school meals and clothing grants are now open. By applying for either or both 
provisions now parents can ensure everything is in place ahead of the new school year. 
 
Parents must make sure their application is received by the council no later than Friday 12 July to 
guarantee payment of clothing grants before the schools go back or to have free school meals from 
the start of term. 
 
Those parents who have previously applied for free school meals and clothing grants will be sent a 
letter to their home address. If there has been no change in your family circumstances that affect 
any benefits you may receive, you can complete and sign the declaration form and return it to the 
council.  
 
If there has been a change in your family circumstances or if you are applying for the first time, visit 
www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmealsandclothinggrants to complete an application form. You 
will also be able to read about eligibility for free school meals and school clothing grants as well as 
what information you need to include with your form. 
 
Paper copies are also available for our school and from the Council’s customer service centres.  
 

http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmealsandclothinggrants

